
December 1, 2010

Dearest Friends,

Kim, John, and I wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas.

We thank you for your love, support, and prayers for our ministry.  It is friends like you that make 
our ministry  load lighter, our journey  sweeter, and our days brighter.  Thank you for being just 
what we need, when we need it.

I will be in Alaska when you receive this. I am preaching for a church in North Pole, AK.  My 
second week in Alaska, I will help  a prospective church planter survey a new field in Cordova, 
AK.  Please pray  that God will grant wisdom, safety, and provision as we attempt to help 
another missionary get to the field of God's calling.

We will all be together for Christmas this year.  In 2011, John completes his Senior year at 
Golden State Baptist College.  Kim and I are in good health and will celebrate 25 years of 
marriage on February 14, 2011.

Merry Christmas,
John, Kim, and John

Isaiah 7:14 “Therefore the Lord himself shall give you a sign; Behold, a virgin shall conceive, and bear a 
son, and shall call his name Immanuel.”


